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5th October, 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Water Harvest
‘Everyone, everywhere needs clean water. For many of us, it’s normal to have it on tap. We use it every day in all sorts of ways and don’t think too much about it. But can you imagine life without?’
This year, in a change to our Harvest Festival, we would like to involve the children in a ‘Water Harvest’. We invite the children to bring in any loose pennies they have (1p’s) and place them in a water container situated in the School Office. This will then be donated to the Water Aid charity to help transform lives for those people living in countries where clean water is scarce.
The children will be joining in an assembly where they will sing songs to celebrate the importance of clean water.
We thank you for your support.

Mrs. Clapson
